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                                                          NOTICE 
 

 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that the interview for the post of 

Contractual Lecturers in Integrated Botany/Zoology (Kargil Campus) in the 

School of Biological Sciences which was scheduled to be held on 12
th

 March 2018 

has been postponed, now will be held on Tuesday 20
th
 March 2018 at 11.00 am in 

Dean, School of Biological Sciences, University of Kashmir Srinagar.  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 (Prof. Azra N Kamili) 

                    Dean,  

   School of Biological Sciences 

No:F(Intv.  Integrated Bot/Zool)DSBS/ KU/18 

Dated:  13 /03/2018 

 

 


